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Calendar	Updates	&	Reminders	
	

	
Monday,	February	20	
Scholastic	Book	Fair	

	
Tuesday,	February	21	
Scholastic	Book	Fair	

	

Skate	Night	
	

Wednesday,	February	22	
Daylight	Savings	

	
Thursday,	February	23	

11:30	Dismissal	
	

Parent-Teacher	Conferences	
12:30	PM	–	8:00	PM	

	
Friday,	February	24	

No	School	
	

Parent-Teacher	Conferences	
7:45	AM	–	11:45	AM	

	
Sunday,	March	12	
Daylight	Savings	

	
Tuesday,	March	14	
Spring	Pictures	

	
Friday,	March	17	

Career	&	Hobby	Day	
	

Early	Dismissal	
11:30	AM	

(Grab	n’	Go	Lunch	available)	
	

A Red & White Roller Skating Night 
Join the Spring Road Families at the Fox Valley Roller 

Rink on Tuesday, February 21 for Skate Night! 

Skate Night begins at 5:30 PM and ends at 7:30 PM. 
All students must have an adult chaperone present. 

The cost to skate is $4.25 (includes skate rental) 
The class with the most student participation win the 

bragging rights of the traveling Road Runner.  The 
traveling Road Runner is a gold roller skate trophy that is 

displayed in the winning classroom. We hope to see you 
at Skate Night! 
	

Thank you Van Zeeland Oil Co. 

& 

Exxon Mobile Educational Alliance Program! 
 

Van Zeeland Oil Co Inc located at 4100a West Prospect Ave. 

presented a check for $500 to our school.  Exxon Mobile has 

a long history of supporting educational programs, like the 

Educational Alliance, that support math and science.  The 

Spring Road Staff is excited to utilize the money received to 

promote student learning of math & science in the classroom.   
 

When visiting Van Zeeland Oil Co on Prospect or the Mobil 

West Station at on Gillingham Road, please be sure to thank 

them for their generous donation and support of our students.   



	
	
	

	
	

Enter daily to support a healthy, accessible playground for ALL of our students! 
 

TogetherCounts.com Healthy Playground Makeover 
 
(full link) http://www.togethercounts.com/at-school/win-for-your-
school/sweepstakes?utm_source=DiscoveryEducation.com&utm_medium=email&utm_c
ontent=Dec16HPMS 
 

Please share this link with family, friends, and colleagues!  Thank you in advance 
for your continued, daily support! 

Grab n’ Go Lunches 
 

Grab n’ Go lunches are available for all students to order on early dismissal days.  
Grab n’ Go lunches are offered through our District food service program.  Grab n’ 
Go lunches follow the same pricing as a regular school lunch. 
 

Due to severe peanut allergies at Spring Road School, we were required to offer 
chicken patties for our Grab n’ Go lunches.  Since the severity of peanut allergies 
has lessened at our school, we will be returning to the District offering of peanut 
butter and jelly.   
	

SUMMER ACADEMY 
 

Enrollment forms for Summer Academy were sent home with your child. 
Summer Academy is a District program that provides continued learning 
opportunities for students in Literacy and Math during the summer months.  
This program begins on Monday, June 12, and ends on Thursday, July 20.  
Summer Academy is Monday through Thursday from 8:00-11:00 a.m.  There 
is no Summer Academy during the week of July 4th.   
 

Enrollment forms for Summer Academy are due by February 28.  Please 
return the completed form to the school office or send to school with your 
child.  If you have any questions about Summer Academy, please consider 
talking to your child’s teacher during Parent-Teacher Conferences or 
contacting our school office at 751-6975.   


